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Kiwanis Club of Aurora Plans Fay’s Pork Chop Bar-B-Q on Oct. 17
• Kiwanis fund-raising drive-thru dinner at Westminster Presbyterian Church

Aurora, Ill., Oct. 4, 2013  — On Thursday, Oct 17, the Kiwanis Club of Aurora, again, 

for the third year, will be hosting a Fay's Pork Chop Bar-B-Q dinner event. The drive-

thru dinner will take place from 4:30 – 7 p.m. at Westminster Presbyterian Church, 10 

N. Edgelawn Dr. (corner W. Galena Blvd. and N. Edgelawn), Aurora.

There are three dinner offerings... pork chop, chicken, and half pork chop/half 

chicken combo. All dinners include a roll, baked beans, apple sauce, and coleslaw. 

The ticket cost is $13, which may be purchased in advance or at the event. For 

advance tickets or any questions call Mike at (630) 747-9418 by 10/15/13.

Founded on November 24, 1916, the Aurora club was the first club in the Illinois-

Eastern Iowa District and the twenty-first club chartered in the world. Since that time, 

Kiwanis has grown to over 8,500 clubs and membership in excess of 320,000. 

Kiwanis is in over 90 nations or geographic areas. The Kiwanis motto is “Serving the 

Children of the World.” The Kiwanis Club of Aurora currently has approximately 110 

members. 
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Contact:

John Ross
(630) 879-8828 (office)
(630) 879-2583(home)

Date: 10/04/13 Time: 1:30 p.m. 

Kiwanis Club of Aurora
Meeting on Tuesdays • noon - 1p.m.

 Prisco Community Center • Illinois Ave. at Lake St.
www.aurorakiwanis.org  


